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DEPARTURE	OF	DIRECTOR	OF	HEALTH	
	
The	Mohawk	Council	of	Akwesasne	is	announcing	the	departure	of	the	Director	of	Health	Amber	Montour,	
due	to	personal	family	reasons.	
	
We	extend	our	heartfelt	gratitude	to	Amber	Montour	for	the	kindness	and	passion	she	demonstrated	to	
the	community	and	staff	during	her	tenure,	and	we	acknowledge	the	positive	changes	she	led	in	the	
delivery	of	health	services.	Her	dedication	and	commitment	to	improving	healthcare	in	Akwesasne	have	
left	a	lasting	impact.	We	wish	her	and	her	family	all	the	best.	
	
Amber	Montour’s	departure	was	effective	as	of	March	17,	2025.	Tessa	Jocko	will	serve	as	the	acting	
Director	of	Health	until	the	position	is	posted	and	filled.	
	
Thank	you	for	your	patience	and	understanding	during	this	transition.	
	


